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((BLISTER CARD))

 The Original 
BUG JUICE®

PERSONAL INSECT REPELLENT

UP TO 8 HOURS PROTECTION
from Mosquitoes, Black Flies, 

Ticks, Chiggers, Fleas and Gnats.

A Maritime Product

Easy Application

95% DEET Guaranteed

42 mL

BUG JUICE MFG. 
R.R. #2, Brookside Rd.

Truro, NS  Canada  B2N 5B1

BUG JUICE  Up to 8 hours protection from mosquitoes, black flies, and
ticks.  DIRECTIONS:  Squeeze 6 to 8 drops into hands, apply to
exposed skin, avoiding eyes, lips and mouth.  For ticks and chiggers
apply to cuffs and socks.  Wash or wipe palms after applying. 
PRECAUTIONS:  KEEP OUT OF REACH OF CHILDREN.  DO NOT USE ON INFANTS
AND TODDLERS.  DO NOT TAKE INTERNALLY.  May damage painted surfaces,
furniture finishes, synthetic fabrics and some plastics.  FIRST AID: 
1) If accidentally swallowed, do not induce vomiting.  Call physician
immediately.  2) If in contact with eyes wash with plenty of water. 
3) May cause skin irritation.  If irritation persists stop using
product.  Call physician.  DISPOSE of empty container with household
garbage.

(( BOTTLE ))

BUG JUICE®
PERSONAL INSECT REPELLENT

DOMESTIC



UP TO 8 HOURS PROTECTION 

GUARANTEE 
DEET   95%

Related Toluamides  5%

CAUTION
POISON

READ THE LABEL BEFORE USING 

Keep out of reach of children 

42 mL

BUG JUICE MFG., 
R.R. #2, Brookside Rd. 

Truro, NS  Canada  B2N 5B1

Reg. No. 22724   P.C.P. ACT

BUG JUICE  Up to 8 hours protection from mosquitoes, black flies &
ticks.  DIRECTIONS:  Squeeze 6 to 8 drops into hands, apply to
exposed skin, avoiding eyes, lips and mouth.  For ticks and chiggers
apply to cuffs and socks.  Wash or wipe palms after applying. 
PRECAUTIONS:  KEEP OUT OF REACH OF CHILDREN.  DO NOT USE ON INFANTS
OR TODDLERS.  DO NOT TAKE INTERNALLY.  May damage painted surfaces,
furniture finishes, synthetic fabrics and some plastics.  FIRST AID: 
1) If accidentally swallowed, do not induce vomiting.  Call physician
immediately.  2) If in contact with eyes wash with plenty of water. 
3) May cause skin irritation.  If irritation persists stop using
product.  Call physician.  DISPOSE of empty container with household
garbage.
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This label transcript service is offered by the Pest Management
Regulatory Agency to provide efficient searching for label
information.  This service and this information do not replace the
official hard-copy label.  The PMRA does not provide any guarantee or
assurance that the information obtained through this service is
accurate, current or correct, and is therefore not liable for any
loss resulting, directly or indirectly, from reliance upon this



service.
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